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1st Wednesday Night of every month.



















Call 215-723-5896 or email gcs@gcs-online.org 
to learn more and arrange a tour.

NOW ENROLLING



Spring Auction

Thank you to all who

volunteered.  We couldn’t of 

done it without you!



Meeting the fourth Tuesday of the month at 10:30 a.m. in the Library &

the fourth Thursday of the month at 7:00 p.m. in the Coffee House









Check out our online giving platform!
See www.pennvalleychurch.org or

https://pennvalleychurch.churchcenter.com/giving

Questions?  Contact the church office 
at 215-723-5890.

Want to try to give by text?
To start text 84321





Online Church Directory

Would you like to…

…have your family added to the directory?

…change your address or phone number?

…have an updated family picture taken?

Contact the church office or e-mail us at 

directory@pennvalleychurch.org

Get the Instant Church Directory smartphone app or download the PDF from the website.



Pray for those who serve us around the world.


